


The Irrigation season for our operation, including in 2020 (base year), typically begins about 
April 1st each year and continues into mid to late October. These time frames are subject to 
variances that depend on annual temperature and precipitation conditions. 

The attached spread sheet gives the reduction calculated to reduce usage by 53.2% over the 
2020 usage and are described below.  

2022 Conservation Efforts 

• Crop rotation – 8 acres of alfalfa have been rotated to grain hay. 
• Irrigation efficiencies – Our pivot was purchased used, with an incorrect nozzle 

package, and was irregular. As a result, it drastically over watered in the 2nd 
span. A new sprinkler package was installed. The new sprinklers delivers an 1" of 
water in a 24-hour cycle for a rate of 1.167 acre feet per pass. The previous 
package delivered approximately 2.34 acre feet per pass in 24 hours. 

• Summer/Fall forbearance – In 2022 grain hay will be irrigated as needed 
through June. Irrigation for grain hay will cease by July 1st.   

Please note this plan is offered in good faith in connection with the 2022 irrigation season only. 
All rights, claims and defenses with regard to the matters described herein are hereby expressly 
reserved. Moreover, and as this plan is offered voluntarily (without any current legal obligation 
to undertake the matters described herein), should any governmental or NGO funds later 
become available for any forbearance or improvement efforts to which we otherwise be 
entitled, nothing herein shall be construed to limit the availability of such funds to the us 
provided that we materially perform the 2022 undertakings described herein. Water saved 
under this proposal will not be transferred to parcels not included under the LCS and we will 
not knowingly or intentionally otherwise take actions outside of the LCS that diminish, in any 
material way, the reduction established by this proposal. 

These conservation efforts can be verified on inspections conducted by the coordinating entity, 
hopefully scheduled because we do use pesticides from time to time and those products have 
restricted entry protocols.  As a partner in our family operation, I, Reece Gomes will be the 
contact person for this LCS. I can be reached by mail, the phone number listed above, and by 
email at .   

Sincerely, 
Reece Gomes 



 

 

 

 

 

BINDING AGREEMENT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 











 

 

 

 

 

SUPPORTING INFORMATION 








